

January/February 2017

Dear Friends,

2017 has begun and by the time you receive this, Valentine's Day will be quickly approaching. I have been mediating on God's love lately and it is truly marvelous! Thank you for your love for us and the ministry that God has given us. As you are aware, our partners, the Michael Genger family, will be returning to the States to raise additional funds. As a result, the ministry here is going through a time of transition. We appreciate your prayers during this time.

We praise God for what He has done and is doing. On Christmas Day, one of Eliza's friends was

baptized! Then on January 8th, we had our theme service. Our theme for this year is "Anchored in Christ." Please pray as we seek to see more people "Anchored in Christ" this year.

We have a full schedule planned for the year including: a ladies conference, a men's conference, VBS, as well as a number of other activities. Considering VBS, if you are looking for a VBS project, we do have several small to medium size projects that you might consider. Please contact me at daniel@danielelliottfamily.us or via phone at 417-429-0362 for more information on these projects.

For Souls,

Daniel Elliott Missionary to Korea www.danielelliottfamily.us Received in

Dec 16/Jan 17 Prayers

Thank you! Your prayers & support is greatly appreciated!

Sent By: Hillside Baptist Church 8366 W State HWY 266 Springfield, MO 65802

Support Address: Central Missionary Clearinghouse PO Box 219228 Houston, TX 77218 Field Address: Hyundai IPark Apt 106-501 111 Gyerum - ro Cheonghak -dong, Yeonsu - Gu Incheon, South Korea 21905